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________MASS INTENTIONS                 
 
5:00 p.m. Alfred Wood  
Sun., April 22:  Fourth SUNDAY OF Easter 
7:00 a.m.     Living & Deceased Parishioners 
8:30 a.m.        John & Angie Caprotti 
10:00 a.m.          Marie Perpetra (birthday 100 yrs.) 
11:30 a.m.  Mary Ambrosino 
5:00 p.m.  Stella Wojciehowski 
 
Mon., April 23:  Easter Weekday      
7:00 a.m.         Chmura & McDonald Families 
9:00 a.m.  Arthur J. Miller 
 
Tue., April 24:  Easter Weekday      
7:00 a.m.         Frances Oulton 
9:00 a.m.  Walter Pilz 
 
Wed., April 25: St. Mark the Evangelist     
7:00 a.m. Rose & Ambrose Pagani 
9:00 a.m.  Maureen McHugh & the McHugh 
              Family 

 
Thu. April 26: Easter Weekday      
7:00 a.m. John Hickey 
9:00 a.m.  Michael & Frances Altamari & Michael Jr. 
 
Fri., April 27:  Easter Weekday 
7:00 a.m. Urbano De La Pena 
9:00 a.m.  Lena Schoenborn 
 
Sat., April 28:  Easter Weekday 
700 a.m.  Anthony Moriello 
9:00 a.m. Peter LaRose 
 
5:00 p.m.  Robert Raucci 
Sun., April 29:  Fifth SUNDAY OF Easter 
7:00 a.m.     John DiMuccio 
8:30 a.m.        Living & Deceased Parishioners 
10:00 a.m.     Richard Petro 
11:30 a.m.  Maria Tornatore-Lynch 
5:00 p.m.  Marianne Crist 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        SECOND COLLECTION – April 29, 2018 
        Support the Church in Central and Eastern Europe
        Europe – Thank you for your generosity!! 
  
  

Get Well Soon!  
Orlando De La Pena, Joey Ryndak, George 
McArdle, Darren Byrne, Gina McGinnis, Mary 
Ahl, Deacon Bob Winrow and all our parishioners 
who are homebound, in healthcare facilities or 
who are seriously sick. 

In Loving Memory  
Please remember in your prayers our beloved 
dead, Reverend Carlos Lopez-Acosta, Joanne 
Corton, and all who died recently.   
      
     

 
WE ARE A TITHING PARISH 

 
Weekly Collections 

Last Year’s basket Collection $6,361.00 
This Year’s basket Collection $6,301.00   

 
Weekend April 8, 2018 

Support our Religious Education $979.00 
 

Thank you for your generosity!!! 

A Word of Thanks 
 

Fr. Rick sends his gratitude for all the prayers you 
offered for his brother, Orlando, whose surgery 
was successful. Please continue to pray that he 
will heal quickly.  
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BAPTISMS 
 

We warmly welcome the following children 
who were just baptized into our community of 
faith this past weekend:  Lucas David Rumrill, 
Elijah Octavio Martinez and Gianni Ethan 
Martinez. 

 

 

  
 
        
     COLEMAN HIGH SCHOOL NEWS 
 
Coleman Musical Theatre  --  “Godspell” May 3rd at 6:30  p.m., 
May 4th at 7:30 p.m.; May 5th at 3:00 p.m. and 7:30 p.m.  
Tickets are $16 for adults and $11 for children under 12.   
Call the school for reservations. 
      
Enrollment  --  Enrollment is ongoing for all interested  
families and their children.  Call the school for a tour and a  
shadow day. 
 
For more information visit:  www.colemancatholic.org or call 
the school at 338-2750. 
 

           
 

Holy Cross Monastery, West Park, will host a program under  
the direction of Dr. Edward Lundergan on Sunday, April 29, 
at 3:00 p.m. titled “In the Spirit”.  Tickets are $20 for general 
admission; $15 for seniors; and $5 for youth/students with valid 
student ID.  Tickets can be purchased online at:  
www.kairosconsort.org/_concerts-tickets  or at the door on the  
day of the concert.  For more information, visit  
www.kairosconsort.org or call 845-256-9114. 
 
  

Join Cardinal Dolan, St. Patrick’s 
Cathedral for a Jubilee Mass on Sunday, 
June 3, 2018, at 2:15 p.m. if you are 
celebrating your 50th Wedding 
Anniversary during 2018.  Please contact 
our office to register.  The closing date to 
register for the Mass is Monday, May 14, 
2018. 

Church in Central and Eastern 
Europe 

Decades of oppression and persecution, 
our Catholic family still struggle to 
rebuild their physical places of worship 
but also the church ministries. In 
Albania’s capital of Tirana, the Company 
of Mary Our Lady founded a kindergarten 
in 1996 which was the first Catholic 
school in Tirana.  These sister are now 
serving over 700 children in grades 1-9 
and a daily activity center for children!  
  
Your donations truly make a difference 
for those still struggling in the aftermath 
of communism.  Please prayerfully 
consider how you can support this special 
collection that will take place on April 
28th and 29th. Thank you. 

http://www.colemancatholic.org/
http://www.kairosconsort.org/_concerts-tickets
http://www.kairosconsort.org/
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BUS PILGRIMAGE TO THE 
NATIONAL SHRINE 

OF 
DIVINE MERCY 

 
Monday, June 4, 2018 - $25 per person 

 
Bus Leaves: 

Sacred Heart Church @ 7:30 a.m. 
Immaculate Conception @ 8:15 a.m. 

 
 Mass and the Chaplet will be celebrated 
upon arrival at the Shrine.  Bring your own 
lunch to enjoy in the outdoor tents. 
 
Walk the grounds, gift shop and more.  Bus 
departs for home at 2:00 p.m.   
 
For more information contact:  Barbara 
Venditti 331-2163 or Larraine Krasinski 
834-6030. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                     Inspirational Multimedia Mission 
                                St. John’s Church 
                              12 Holly Hills Drive 
                                 Woodstock, NY 
                        Friday and Saturday 
                       May 4th and 5th, 2018 
 

Do not miss this opportunity to join with Dave and Joan   
Maroney, Mother of Mercy Messengers (MOMM) for  
this important mission.  They will share keen insights and 
intriguing little-known facts surrounding this heaven-sent 
message for our times.  It is sure to fascinate and inspire. 
 

Friday, May 4: 
6:30 p.m. Potluck Dinner in the parish hall 
Please RSVP by email:  rectory@sjwoodstock.org 
7:30 p.m. Spark Multimedia Presentation; prayer before the  
Blessed Sacrament and confession. 
 

Saturday, May 5: 
5:00 p.m. Vigil Mass 
6:00 p.m. Refreshments in the parish hall 
7:00 p.m. Divine Mercy for the World Presentation 
   

Free Will Offering 
Divine Mercy Materials Available 

Contact Jeanine Meisler:  rectory@sjwoodstock.org 
 

Birthright has a new name  --   

KID’S PANTRY 

We are in need of girls’ clothing sizes 2-5 and 
for diaper donations. Clothing does not have to 
be new but “gently used” and clean. The diapers 
are a major expense to our organization which 
still operates under Catholic Charities.  If you 
can donate any item(s), please drop them off in 
the back of the church or in the parish office.  
Any questions, please call Leslie Przekop at 
(845) 340-4254.  Thank you for your generous 
support. 

mailto:rectory@sjwoodstock.org
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Rusty Staub, a hero on crowded fields and quiet corners, is mourned as a New York Mets baseball 
hero but also for his heroic generous initiatives to feed the hungry.  Msgr. Kevin Sullivan, 
Executive Director of Catholic Charities stated that Rusty’s passing leaves a vacuum for all at 
Catholic Charities.  Rusty’s desire to feed the hungry evolved into a full-fledged campaign to 
eradicate hunger.  He is remembered as a living example of the mission:  to help those in need 
with only one requirement—human need.  
 


